
 

A footnote to the Friends of the Viking Ship (FOVS) December 31, 2023, balance sheet. 

 

FOVS has unrestricted net financial reserves of about $412,000, or about 14 times its most 
recent annual expenses, which totaled about $27,800. These funds are being held in reserve 
to be used to secure a permanent location for a future museum to house our ship once one 
is identified. 
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